
 

COVID-19 UPDATE  
May 13, 2020 

Okanogan County Public Health is reporting 2 new cases today. The new cases are from 
the South County area. Confirmed cases to date are from the following parts of 
Okanogan County: 

11 Colville Indian Reservation 
5 Methow Valley 
6 South County – Malott to Pateros 

10 Central Valley – Malott to Riverside 
1 North County – Riverside to Oroville 

 

Remember the Basics! 
As we look towards our plans for moving into Phase 2, it is important we remember the 
basics.  It is incredibly important that we continue to take these individual precautions to 
prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

 Wash your hands frequently with soap and water 

 Stay home if you are sick 

 Follow isolation and quarantine guidance from your healthcare provider and 
Okanogan County Public Health 

 Wear a mask in public places when around other people 

 Social distancing: maintain 6 feet between yourself and others 
 

Thank you to all who are taking steps to protect each other!  
Stay Home, Stay Healthy! 

 

 

Confirmed Cases in 
Okanogan County 

(As of May 13 at 3 pm) 

33 

Deaths 

2 

Recovering 

21 

Samples Sent for 
Testing 

937 

Negative Test Results 

867 

Test Results Pending 

37 

 
DOH Call Center  
1-800-525-0127 

Press # after the prompt 

 

Okanogan County Alerts 
Sign up for alerts like 

these from Emergency 
Management at: 

https://www.okanogandem.org 

 

 

https://www.okanogandem.org/

